Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
BDC19-18/19: Rookery Bay National Estuarine Reserach Reserve - Goodland Field Station Replacement

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO BID:  The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Design and Construction is soliciting formal, competitive, sealed bids from contractors for bid number BDC19-18/19, Rookery Bay National Estuarine Research Reserve – Rookery Bay Goodland Field Station. More info @ https://tinyurl.com/ybrt4emm.
